
 

GLCDC News — June 2023 

Holiday closure: Monday July 3rd 

through Friday, July 7th 

  We will reopen at 7:30 a.m. on Monday, July 10th 

Please make sure your child has weather-appropriate clothing at the center.  In case of 

“accidents” please pack a change of socks and shoes along with fresh underwear and   

clothing. 

Children need to have closed toe athletic shoes with socks 

every day.  Flip-flops, Crocs and sandals are not safe foot-

wear for playing outside.   

If you want your child to wear sunscreen, make sure to fill out the Sun-

screen Permission form and turn it into the office with your child’s sun-

screen.  The form is available on our website under “Forms”  or pick 

one up from the office!  Please put the form and the sunscreen into a Ziploc bag. 

Please apply the first coat of sunscreen before dropping off your child in the 

morning. Teachers only apply sunscreen in the afternoon. 
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Please bring in a water bottle with your child’s name 

on it for your child to have inside and outside with 

them.  We are not using the drinking fountain other 

than to fill the water bottles.   Either a reusable water 

bottle or a new throw away bottle will be fine.  It is 

important to either send a fresh bottle daily, or to take 

the used one home to clean it every evening in order to 

keep it bacteria free.  —— Thank You in advance. 

Send  In 

Water bottles 

        Happy Father’s Day! 


